
 
 

 

 

3rd November 2022 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite both you and your child to their GCSE Celebration Evening, to be held 
in school on Wednesday 30th November at 4pm. 
 
Pupils will be presented with their GCSE certificates and a buffet will be provided. 
Should your child not be able to attend please can they let our Examinations Officer, Becky 
Dean know by emailing becky.dean@oasisleesbrook.org as we will need to make alternative 
arrangements for the collection of certificates.  Please note that certificates are held for a 
maximum of 12 months after which time they are destroyed according to JCQ regulations, 
and any replacements would incur fees from the exam boards. 
 
There will be a link sent out via text message asking you to indicate if your child plans to 
attend, and if so how many additional guests (up to 2) will accompany them. 
I look forward to welcoming the class of 2022 back to school and seeing as many as possible 
then. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Paul Jones 
Deputy Principal – Quality of Education 
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